
Unlawful Internet Gambling & Your Debit Card Transactions 
 
Effective May 19, 2010 
 
Prosperity Bank, in its effort to comply with Regulation GG : Unlawful Internet Gambling 
Enforcement Act of 2006, has implemented controls to block unlawful Internet gambling 
transactions. If you use your Prosperity Bank debit card for Internet gaming bets or wagers, 
please be advised that unlawful Internet gambling transactions will not be allowed.  
 
In the event your online gaming transaction is declined, but you believe the transaction to be 
lawful, you may make your complaint in writing to Prosperity Bank, PO Drawer G, El Campo, 
TX 77437, or call your local banking center . 
 
We ask you to provide the following information in your complaint: 
 

 The website from which you were attempting to perform the transaction;  
 The nature of the transaction;  
 The date, approximate time, and amount of the transaction.  

 
If our review finds the website and transaction to be lawful, we will attempt to remove the 
merchant from our blocking system.  However, we make no concession that the merchant will be 
removed from our blocking system nor do we agree to facilitate the payment of transactions we 
deem to be suspicious. 
 
Please contact your local banking center if you have questions about this notice or Regulation 
GG. 
 

http://www.prosperitybanktx.com/contact.aspx
http://www.prosperitybanktx.com/contact.aspx

